
 

Bramham Scarecrow Trail 

In Celebration of The Tour de France    Yorkshire Grand Depart   5th and 6th July 2014  



The first scarecrow trail in Bramham took 

place on the weekend of the 21st and 22nd 

June 2014 and Lin Tritschler (organiser) is 

to be congratulated on a wonderful idea 

and success of the event 

Over 50 scarecrows appeared in the days running up to the 

event and hundreds or residents and visitors walked the route 

to look and photograph all the wonderful creations. The gar-

dens in the village looked beautiful and residents and village 

groups all contributed by creating a vicar, the queen and her 

corgi, cancan dancers, window cleaner, cyclists on yellow bikes, 

onion sellers, fairy tale characters, a teacher and many more.  



























































































































































Many Thanks for Le Pictures - 
 

Ernest Nichols, Tess Ferres,  Margaret Morgan, 

Cathrine Harrison, Andrew Pollard, Alison Mackie 

and Sandra Haddon. 


